Newton Kiss & Go

Navigators,

In keeping with our belief that student safety is our top priority, we want to ensure
the safety of all of our students that utilize the Kiss and Go lane for school drop-off
and pick-up. In cooperation with Black Mountain personnel, the Kiss and Go lane is
accessible every morning and afternoon. It is critical that everyone follows the
guidelines at all times to ensure everyone’s safety. The safety of everyone is
compromised when drivers go against established traffic paths, travel too fast in the

parking lot, don’t use the crosswalk, and park in spots not designated for Kiss and Go.
We thank you for the collaborative effort to keep students safe!

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please contact Ms. Yelton or Ms.
McGowan at 702-799-0500.
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